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Bruce County Hosting Public Meeting on Development Charges  
 

Bruce County, Ontario: On Thursday, October 28, 2021, Bruce County Council will hold a public meeting, 
pursuant to section 12 of the Development Charges Act, 1997, as amended, to present and obtain public input 
on the municipality’s proposed development charges (D.C.) by-law and underlying background study.  
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the virtual Public Meeting of Council and any person who attends 
the meeting may make representations relating to the proposed D.C. by-law and background study. The 
meeting is to be held:  
 
Thursday, October 28, 2021 
10:00 AM to 12:00 PM  
Participate in the Virtual Public Meeting: Email Bruce County Clerk Donna Van Wyck for an invitation -   
dvanwyck@brucecounty.on.ca 
Watch the Virtual Public Meeting: www.brucecounty.on.ca/government/live-broadcast  
 
In order that sufficient information is made available to the public, the background study will be made 
available online at www.brucecounty.on.ca/development-charges on or before October 1, 2021. Copies of the 
proposed D.C. by-law and the background study are also being made available as of October 1, 2021 at the 
Corporate Services counter at: 
 
Walkerton Administration Centre 
30 Park St., Walkerton, Ontario, N0G 2V0 
519-881-1291 
dvanwyck@brucecounty.on.ca 
 
Interested persons may express their comments at the public meeting or in writing, addressed to the municipal 
Clerk, at the above address prior to October 27, 2021. 
 
“Development charges can assist in financing capital projects required to meet increased service needs 
resulting from growth and development; otherwise, the bill for increasing services will be added to property 
taxes,” said Bruce County Warden Janice Jackson, “Council is eager to hear the public’s feedback and 
comments on the proposed development charges for Bruce County.” 
 
Discover more about proposed Development Charges in Bruce County. 
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For more information, contact:  

Adam Ferguson 
Corporate Communications Specialist 
Corporation of the County of Bruce 

http://brucecounty.on.ca/
http://www.brucecounty.on.ca/government/live-broadcast
http://www.brucecounty.on.ca/development-charges
https://www.brucecounty.on.ca/development-charges
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226-909-6399 
aferguson@brucecounty.on.ca 

http://brucecounty.on.ca/


 

BRUCE COUNTY is holding a PUBLIC 

MEETING for DEVELOPMENT CHARGES 
We want your feedback and participation 

You are invited to Bruce County’s Development Charge Public Meeting 

 

 

The DC Background Study will be posted on or before October 1, 2021. 

Additional information will be posted closer to the meeting date: 

https://brucecounty.on.ca/development-charges 

 

Schedule of Meetings – Dates are tentative and subject to change: 

February 25, 2021  9:00 am – 11:00 am  Council Workshop – DCs 101  
February 25, 2021  1:00 pm – 3:00 pm  1st Stakeholder Meeting 
June 10, 2021  9:00 am – 12:00 pm  2nd Stakeholder Meeting 
July 15, 2021   1:00 pm – 4:00 pm  Council Workshop 
October 28, 2021  10:00 am – 12:00 pm DC Public Meeting 
December 2, 2021  9:30 am (meeting start) Passing of DC By-law (Tentative) 

 

Contact for more information: Edward Henley ehenley@brucecounty.on.ca  

DC Public Meeting 

Thursday, October 28, 2021 

10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

ONLINE Teams Meeting 

Contact Donna Van Wyck to be added to the meeting invitation 

dvanwyck@brucecounty.on.ca  

 

 

https://brucecounty.on.ca/development-charges
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